
NOTICE: 
Effective January 1, 2023, we will be terminating almost all of 
the existing accounts for disposal at the sites. Franchise 
haulers, school districts and government agencies will maintain 
their accounts. The (Marion Resource Recovery Facility) MRRF 
will offer disposal accounts to those that meet the 
qualifications (have a CCB license and be a Marion County 
business).


